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Another week has flown by and the children are continuing to work very well! The 
new routines have been established and there is a great attitude towards learning. 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and keeping up to date guidelines with 
regards to COVID. We appreciate that these changes occur on a frequent basis and 
can sometimes be difficult to follow. Everybody is doing a great job in helping to 
keep the children and school safe.  
 
Can we please request that with the change in weather, all children bring to school, 
a named jacket ideally with a hood.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 21st October—Class  

Photographs 
 

Monday 26th to Friday 30th October—half 
term 

 
Thursday 5th, 12th and 19th November—

Year 6 Bikeability 
 

Thursday 17th December—last day of term 
 

Friday 18th December—INSET day. School 
closed.  

 
Monday 4th January—Spring term begins 

Flu Vaccination—sign up and information 
 
Flu vaccinations will take place on Monday 16th            
November 2020. To register your child/ren, please visit  
Kernow Health here. Our school code is EE111963. 

Applying for Primary and          
Secondary School places 

 
Applications for school places in September 

2021 are open. Please apply by; 
 

31st October 2020 for secondary school  
applications 

 
15th January 2021 for primary school  

Applications 
 

Please visit www.cornwall.gov/admissions 
for more information.  

PSA Update 
 
The Pensilva Primary School Parent School Association will be holding their Annual General      
Meeting on Friday 25th September at 7.30pm.  Due to the current restrictions, this will be a virtual 
meeting, held on 'Zoom'.  All are welcome, and if you would like to attend, please contact the PSA 
via their email, pensilvapsa@yahoo.com, and we will provide you with the zoom meeting details.   
We apologise for the short notice for this event; we plan to hold another, more informal zoom      
meeting later in the year, when we would love to meet some of our new parents, date and time to be 
confirmed.   
Many thanks for your continued support of the PSA.  Don't forget, you can support us via Amazon 
smile, where every time you shop at smile.amazon.co.uk (and choose Pensilva PSA as your charity), 
Amazon makes a donation to us.   
Also, if you are buying anything from other online retailers, going through easyfundraising.org.uk 
(and choosing us as your charity) will also raise funds for our PSA.   

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.cornwall.gov/admissions

